
June 13, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Kenneth Lux, Ph.D. 

Steven Mills Professional Bldg. 

P.O. Box 1096 

Auburn, Maine 04210 

 

Dear Dr. Lux: 

 

Thank you for your letter of May 31, 1996 to Chairman Tunheim regarding records that the Board has 

reviewed.  Chairman Tunheim asked me to respond to you. 

 

Please be assured that the Review Board is committed to fulfilling its mandate under The President 

John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992.  The Board has been successful in 

releasing information contained in thousands of documents that the American public have never had 

the opportunity to see before.  The decisions made by the Board are dictated by the facts and the 

law; nothing else. 

 

The Board has received helpful information from many researchers, including Peter Dale Scott.  All 

of the information is carefully reviewed.  The Board has accepted some suggestions and rejected 

others.  In all instances, the Board is making the best decisions it can within the parameters of the 

law. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter.  I have taken the liberty of adding your name to the mailing list to 

ensure that you are kept apprised of the Review Board’s activities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director  


